
19/111 Government Response to Standing Committee on Planning and Urban Renewal Report No 7: Draft 
Variation to the Territory Plan No. 350 – Changes to the definition of ‘single dwelling block’ 

Summary of impacts 

• The proposal seeks to provide responses to the recommendations contained in the Standing 
Committee on Planning and Urban Renewal Report No. 7. 

• The proposal will largely result in net neutral impacts on social, economic and environmental 
outcomes. 

• There are no known implementation risks associated with this proposal. 
Key to impacts: Red – negative, Blue – neutral, Green – positive. 

Social 
Justice and 
rights 

• The responses support the changes proposed in the variation and are not expected 
to have an adverse impact on Justice and Rights. 

Economic 
ACT 
Government 
Budget 

• The responses are expected to have a neutral impact on the ACT Government 
Budget. 

Productivity • The responses are not expected to have an adverse impact on productivity. 

Investment • The responses are not expected to have an adverse impact on investment. 

Competition • The responses are not expected to have an adverse impact on competition.  

Environmental 
Energy • The responses are expected to have a neutral impact on energy.  

 

  


